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REMINDER ABOUT STUDENT CARDS
A reminder to all students to keep their student cards safe for 2025.  These cards are
essential for accessing the canteen and are not reissued annually.

If a student has lost or damaged their card, a replacement can be obtained from Student
Reception for $5.

Thank you for ensuring cards are kept secure and ready for the year ahead.
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